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TO: Sequence VI Surveillance Panel 
 
SUBJECT:         Requirement for Changing Fuel Batches 
   
 

During the January 16, 2020 Sequence VI Surveillance Panel Conference call, the panel agreed to 
add a requirement to add a new fuel batch only when the laboratory’s fuel tank is below 10 % of the final 
fuel. As a result, section 7.2.3 has been added to define the new requirement. 

 
 
 These revised text and or section(s) have been highlighted in red and are effective January 16, 2020.  
 
 
 
 
 
Aleise Gauer     Frank M. Farber 
Materials Engineer – Fluids & Lubricants   Director 
GM Global Propulsion Systems    ASTM Test Monitoring Center 
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Revises D8226-19 as amended by Information Letters 19-3 and 19-4 
 
 

Section 7.2.3: When switching to a new fuel batch, do not add the fuel until the laboratory’s fuel 
tank is below 10 % of the total tank volume. After the new fuel batch is added, the resulting 
volume of fuel is to consist of no more than 10 % of the current batch and at least 90 % of the 
new batch. 
 
 


